
From: Bill Soutar
To: Clerks Dept Email
Subject: Cheam View United Church Redevelopment [EXTERNAL]
Date: November 16, 2023 9:07:56 AM

Dear Mayor and Council,
 
I am writing to you in support of the Rezoning (RZ001634) and Development Permit (DVP02274)
applications for the redevelopment of property on 45835 Spadina Avenue, with the purpose of
building affordable housing for seniors, low-income families, and individuals with mobility
challenges.  I believe this project will deliver direct benefits throughout the broader Chilliwack
community by providing adequate and affordable housing to our community members.
 
Sincerely,
 
Bill Soutar
7040 Eden Drive,
Chilliwack, BC
V2R 1E6
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